
 
 

 

17th January, 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 On Wednesday 1st February, Year 4 will visit Preston hall 

Museum. We shall will be leaving at 9.15 a.m. and returning to school for 3.15 p.m.  

School will be subsidising this visit, however a voluntary contribution of £3.00 per 

child will cover the cost of admission and workshops. If contributions are not 

sufficient to cover the cost of this visit then we will follow school policy and the event 

will be cancelled. Full refunds will be given to children who have paid. In the event of 

a child missing a visit, for whatever reason, unfortunately we are unable to offer a 

refund. 

Children who receive a school dinner will automatically have a packed lunch 

prepared by the school cook. If your child brings a packed lunch to school, please 

send a packed lunch as normal on this date. In addition, ALL children should bring 

an additional drink. NO GLASS BOTTLES or FIZZY drinks allowed. 

Children are allowed to bring 50p on the trip for rationing sweets if they so wish. 

They WILL NOT need any more money than this. Children will also be sampling 

cake, PLEASE make staff aware if your child has any allergies to specific foods that 

we do not know already. Children will need to wear their school uniform for the visit. 

Please sign the consent form below and return to school as soon as possible to 

allow for your child to attend the visit. 

Kind Regards 

Year 4 Staff 

 

 

I give consent for my child to attend the _____________________ Preston hall 

Museum on Wednesday 1st February, 2017. 

 

Signed: ________________________ 

 

Parent/carer of: __________________________________________ 

 

I allow/do not allow my child to walk home from Sunnyside Academy after this 

educational visit 

Consent forms must be returned to school by 27/01/17 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


